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New Behaviour Policy 

In September we introduced a new Behaviour Policy which was written over the Summer and ratified by the  
Governing Body last week. 

The expectations of children have not changed, nor  have the school rules: 

 

 Be kind and caring to everyone 

 Always try your best in everything you do 

 Respect yourself, other people and our school 

 Listen carefully, answer politely and do what you are asked at the first time of asking 

 Always come to school on time with the right equipment 

 

There are clear consequences in place for children not adhering to the rules and discussions with parents will 
take place where children are persistently making the wrong choices. 

There is a new focus on ‘Restorative Practices’ so that children can focus on making the right choices, being 
responsible for their own actions and developing a better understanding of the impact of their actions.  This is 
especially useful where there are incidents between children on the playground.  The questions that we use are: 

 

1. What happened? 

2. What were you thinking about at the time? 

3. What have your thoughts been since the incident? 

4. Who do you think has been affected by your actions?  In what way were they affected? 

5. What do you need to do now to make things right? 

 

 

A copy of the new policy is available on the school website: www.woodside-ce-school.co.uk 

Priest-in-Charge 

On Tuesday 12th October, Rev’d Liz Bickley was licensed and installed as the new Priest-in-Charge of St 
Leonard’s Dordon, St Nicholas Baddesley and All Saints Grendon.  The service was carried out by  the Rt Rev’d 

David Urquhart, Bishop of Birmingham. 

We look forward to welcoming Rev’d Liz in to our school to lead regular collective worship with the children. 



 

Collective Worship - October 

This month’s reflection is Harvest.  We are 
reflecting on the words of a hymn 

‘”All good gifts around us are sent from 
heaven above, so thank the Lord for all his 

love” 

 

Harvest Festival 

Open the Book led the Harvest Service  last 
week in St Nicholas Church. Although we were 

unable to invite parents and the community 
along, it was lovely to celebrate this 

important event once again. 

The altar was full of tinned produce kindly 
donated by parents, which has since been 

donated to St Giles Hospice. 

 

Fund Raising 

The Public Health Champions’ Hats On For Mental Health last 
week raised an amazing £187.77 for  Coventry & 

Warwickshire MIND 

 

Well done! 

Fun Run for Flo 

Well over a hundred people congregated  in the sunshine at Kingsbury Water 
Park last Sunday to participate in the Fun Run for Flo. 

Flo’s mum and little sister Phoebe took part and many of the participants were 
either in fancy dress or bright rainbow clothes which made for a cheerful 

sight! 

Over £5,400 was raised, which means that the total raised over the last month 
has now exceed the £10,000 target!  What an amazing achievement by 

everyone involved; the organisers, the participants and those who donated. 

There is a bucket in the school office for any  further donations. 

 

Yoga & Meditation 

Yoga & Meditation classes will begin at 
Grendon Community Centre in November 

from 6.30pm—7.30pm. 

These classes will be led by Fiona Hallas, 
who provides Woodside’s curriculum and 

after school yoga sessions. 

For more information please call 07780 
696290  


